
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL  

MEETING OF COUNCIL 
 
 

The Council of the  

Town of Laurentian Hills 
will be holding a meeting  

 
 

Wednesday, 22 February 2017, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 

at the Point Alexander Municipal Hall located at  

34465 Highway 17 RR1 Deep River, ON 
 

  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and  

  obtain feedback from our residents on 

  Recyclable Waste Diversion from the Bagg’s Road  

  Landfill and the implementation of a bag limit  

  and bag tag system.  Residents may also submit    

  comments in writing to the Town at the above  

  noted address prior to the meeting. 

 

 
 


